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FELTON EMPIRE ROAD PM 1.40, 1.62 & 2.62  

STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 

Road Closure to Begin 
 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that storm damage repairs will 

commence at three locations on Felton Empire Road at post miles 1.40, 1.62 & 2.62, which will be 

subject to occasional road closure, lane closures and traffic delays.  Work will begin on August 30, 2021, 

and is expected to last through the middle of November 2021.  

 

The road will be closed between post miles 1.40 and 2.62, on weekdays from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., 

and from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m., beginning Tuesday, August 31st, through Tuesday, September 21, 2021.  

During the remaining hours of the day, one lane will be closed at each post mile, and traffic will be 

controlled using a temporary signal.  

 

This road closure, lane closure and delay are necessary for the construction of soldier pile retaining 

walls and roadway improvements.  The Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to 

avoid these areas if possible and to expect delays. Questions may be directed to Dan Valley at  

(831) 454-2373. 

  

Up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is available online at 

http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ .    
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  August 26, 2021  
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